
Good Afternoon, 
  I am sending this email to let you know that I strongly support Bill H7382. This bill reduces the current 
limits on renting and provides badly needed housing for URI students as has been done for decades.  
  I have dealt with this housing problems first hand having both of my Kids currently enrolled at URI and 
my Son is having a serious problem securing housing for next year because he lives with 3 other senior 
students for a total of 4 students which is not allowed next year unless this bill passes.  
 I feel that this current Narragansett Town ordinance  of only 3 students is discriminatory towards 
responsible students as well as property owners and places a financial burden on responsible students 
who are in the majority in an effort to penalize the few who abuse the privilege of living off campus.  
Also any financial impact to the local economy during the off season if the student’s were to leave 
Please support House Bill H7382. 
Thank You.  
Daniel DeRobbio 
38 Lighthouse Lane 
Warwick RI 02889  
 


